
18.188 

 

On behalf of the Bohan-Marren Working Group from Ballymote, Gurteen, Keash, Culfadda, 
Buninadden, Cloonloo and vicinity, I make this submission to the boundary committee: 
 
The people who live in Gurteen, Keash, Culfadda, Buninadden, Cloonloo and vicinity have a natural 
affinity for the nearest larger village, Ballymote. 
We recommend that these villages be kept with Ballymote when new local electoral boundaries are 
drawn as south Sligo should be kept with Ballymote. 
If possible keep also with Tubbercurry/Tobercurry as well, since people secondly have an affinity for 
that village. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Barbara Jacobi 
Secretary, Bohan-Marren Working Group 
 

 

 

 

 


